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Comment:
We cannot expect landlords/property managers to act as the public safety net for government’s short falls in
economic policy. If the government state, city, or federal feels this way then they should subsidize these
tenants. We as a country should be looking out for the poor (especially hard working individuals) but should not
be rewarding the those misbehaving within society. Disappointed in the state of Michigan with this bill.


